
Parent council meeting minutes for June 12, 2019 
 
 
Wrap of the year: 
 
Financial shape is good for next year. Thinking about putting some money towards 
enhancements to the curriculum (example: updating the library sitting), consider doing a 
donation to education foundation in the future. 
 
Current balance (before outstanding debts) is $31,174.24 in the bank account.  
 
For debts there is the milk payment ($900) for June, $1,770 for Subway, money to cover the 
Teacher appreciation lunch, about $1,500 for fun fair. 
 
PayPal balance is $8,517.38  
 
Once all bills and debts are settled, the balance in the account will roughly be between $17-18k. 
 
 
Upcoming news and events  
 
The new vice principal will be Kelly Littlemore 
 
June 21: Rochin’ family fun fair  
June 25: grade 6 graduation ceremony  
June 27: ice cream at 1:10 
June 28: pd day 


